
I disagree with the submission to move the bus stop from its present location to outside my property 
This is not a safe option. My driveway is located just short of the crest of the hill and i have a restricted view due to the dip in 
the road further east where i cannot see approaching traffic 
Whilst the early morning sun at this time of year is not a problem during summer it rises further north placing it directly inline 
with coronation street. This further limits my view of approaching traffic. Having to deal with parked buses whilst exiting my 
driveway is only going to make it worse
I believe leaving the bus stop in it's present location is the safest option with driveways for other residents further east of me 
having a much clearer view of approaching traffic 

David couldwell 9 coronation st mona vale 

Sent: 29/06/2022 11:55:23 AM
Subject: Development application 2021/1841 7&8 coronation st mona vale


